
The Light is on for You is an initiative that offers confession and time for quiet 

prayer.  The following churches in Erie County will be open for you to take 

advantage of the Lord’s gift of mercy through the Sacrament of Reconciliation.   

Whether it’s been one month or 50 years, all are welcome to take advantage of 

this opportunity to prepare their hearts for Christmas. 

• All Saints, Waterford 

• Blessed Sacrament 

• Our Lady of Mount Carmel 

• Our Lady of Peace 

• Our Lady of the Lake, 

Edinboro 

• St. Boniface 

• St. Francis Xavier, McKean 

• St. George 

• St.  John the Baptist 

• St. Joseph/Bread of Life 

Community 

• St. Julia 

• St. Jude the Apostle  

• St. Luke 

• St. Peter Cathedral 

Thursday, December 14, 2023 

5:00-7:00 pm 

4:30—6:30 pm 
St. John the Evangelist, Girard    

6:00-7:00 pm 
St. Gregory, North East   


